
 

Dear Parents, 

Our annual Fun Field Day is just around the corner—Wednesday, May 21—and we’re excited for a day 
full of games, team spirit, and fun! 

To help make this event successful, safe, and enjoyable for all students, please review the important 
information below: 

What to Wear 

Students should wear a t-shirt in their grade’s assigned color (listed below) with school-
appropriate shorts. 

• Shorts must extend to at least fingertip length (applies to both boys and girls) when arms are at 
the side—this includes running shorts and tennis skirts. 

• Athletic tennis shoes are required. No flip flops, sandals, Crocs, Hey Dudes, or Sperrys 
allowed. 

• Please apply sunscreen and/or bug spray at home before arrival. Staff will not apply these at 
school. 

T-Shirt Colors by Class 
Pre-K3 – Neon Green 
Pre-K4A – Red 
Pre-K4B – Green 
KA – Blue 
KB – Tie-Dye 
1A – Yellow 
1B – Purple 

2A – Blue 
2B – Green 
3A – Turquoise 
3B – Camo 
4A – Light Blue 
4B – Black 
5A – Orange 

5B – Gray 
6A – Pink 
6B – Red 
7A – Teal 
7B – Navy 

 

You.do.not.need.to.purchase.a.new.t‗shirt– just.use.something.from.home.in.the.closest.color.match¡ 

What to Expect 

• Each grade will act as a team, participating in large-group games and relays. 
• Early Childhood students will enjoy their own games in a designated area and finish the day 

with popcorn and a movie. 
• All students will receive a snow cone at the end of the event. 
• Water stations will be available throughout the day. Students may also bring their own 

refillable water bottle (they will be responsible for keeping track of it). 
• Disposable cone cups will also be provided for one-time water use. 

 

 



Dismissal Info 

• Field Day is a half-day event, and dismissal will be at 12:00 PM. Parents will park and come 
into the school for dismissal, there will be no car-line.  

• There is no need to send lunch or snacks. 

Volunteer Help Needed! 

We rely on our amazing volunteers to make this event a success. If you're available to help, please 
sign up here: 
���� Volunteer Sign-Up for Fun Field Day 

Thank you for helping us wrap up the school year with such a fun tradition. We can’t wait for a great 
day! 

Warmly, 
Heather Koett 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0F45A8AF29A6FC1-56370830-funfield#/

